
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_354_18 
 

You asked:  
   

For information regarding telephony systems.  Please see questions in the 
attached spreadsheet.  

 
Our response: 

 
Under section 21 of the Act, Cwm Taf University Health Board are not 

required to provide information in response to a request if it is already 
reasonably accessible to you. We have answered a number of previous 

requests in relation to the information you require, and these responses 
are published via our disclosure log.  It may be useful to review the links 

below as they may answer your questions and consider a refined request 

for any outstanding information. 
 

Link to disclosure log: 

http://cwmtaf.wales/foi/disclosure-log/  
 

CTHB_433_17 
CTHB_22_18 

CTHB_68_18 
 

 

http://cwmtaf.wales/foi/disclosure-log/
http://cwmtaf.wales/Docs/Disclosure%20Log/2017/12%20December/CTHB_433_17%5b%2007%20Dec%202017%2C%20Networks%20and%20Telecoms%5d.pdf
http://cwmtaf.wales/Docs/Disclosure%20Log/2018/01%20JANUARY/CTHB_22_18%5b%2010%20Jan%202018%2C%20Mobile%20Phones%5d.pdf
http://cwmtaf.wales/Docs/Disclosure%20Log/2018/02%20FEBRUARY/CTHB_68_18%5b%2007%20Feb%202018%2C%20Telephone%20Maintenance%5d.pdf

